- Opportunities for bicycles to enter and exit the bike path have been increased along with the addition of more bike racks and possibly a bike locker.
- The configuration of the parking lots behind the buildings has been removed from the plan, to be addressed along with other parking improvements, but not as part of this phase of the project.

The selection of materials will be the next step in the project. This will include a plan for lighting, benches, trash receptacles, planters and the pavement surface treatment. This will include more public outreach.